
                            
 

 

Road Maintenance Spring 2019 

 
The Village of Muenster is planning to complete roadwork on the 

Range Line road.  During this construction work we ask residents 

to use the East entrance into the Village.  Local traffic will be able 

to travel across the construction into Main Bay, Scott Bay and 

Phillips Bay.  Construction on the Range Line is planned to begin 

the week of June 10th, 2019.  We ask regular vehicle and 

pedestrian traffic to try to avoid this area during the construction 

process.  

 

The Village of Muenster is also planning on applying a dust 

suppressant on various roadways within the Village.  We will be 

applying GreenBond, a recycled vegetable oil based dust 

suppressant product.  The dust suppressant will be applied 

following completion of the Range Line roadwork construction, 

(weather permitting).   
 

 


